
 

Christie Lane Industries May 13, 2016 Update 
 

LOOK OUT FOR CLI SURVEY-- COMING SOON! 

 

And now-- for John’s usual excuses & apologies: 
by John Schwartz 

We’ve had some requests that CLI offer some new services and change up some of our old services. 
We are inclined to say “yes” to all of that.  The trick will be to balance what one person wants with 
what another person needs.  Baby steps.  We’ll start with a survey later this month.  It will be short.  We 
want some very basic questions answered.  Would you like your CLI day to start earlier or later? 
Would you like your CLI day to go later in the afternoon?  Stuff like that.  The future is more 
customized services.  This is a good thing.  

Please keep the questions and suggestions coming!  
 

 

Check Out ​www.christielane.com​ for  
old newsletters, the CLI calendar, and new pictures! 

 
 

 
 

Christie Lane (Both CLI & HCBDD) Open Houses on Monday, May 

23rd, 5pm ­ 7 pm!  Put it on your calendar! 
 

 

- SHOP TALK - With Jen Swicker 

Just a quick notice to people on the Borger’s work crew-- this mobile work crew is temporarily 
suspended until Monday, June 6th, because we are waiting on parts.  John and I met with Borgers this 
week and they are very happy with our productivity.  Part of this shutdown is that we worked so fast.  

When we go back to Borgers in June, we’ll be taking a bigger crew and working just 3 hours each day 
(instead of 6).  People have been telling us that they don’t want to work that long.  I’m still collecting 
names to put on this work crew.  Let me know if you want to make $24.30 in the morning and still have 
time to have fun (or come back and work a little more in the workshop) in the afternoon. 

http://www.christielane.com/


Since I have a little more room on my section of this newsletter, I’d like to take this chance to really tell 
everyone how grateful I am to be able to work with Holly & John.  Honestly, they are amazing-- their 
fashion sense, their sense of humor, their sheer brilliance.  It’s intimidating really. 

 

Next “Change Happens Shuffle” will be  
Thursday, May 26th, 1:30 - 2:30.  
Have your dancing shoes ready! 

 
 

Getting Out and About ​by Holly Binkley  
 
Our Out and About groups with 
Deb, Joy, Courtney and Pat 
have been utilizing their recent 
time to give back to some 
groups in our local community. 
This week several of the crews 
joined forces to donate their 
time and talents to give a fresh 
coat of paint to the picnic 
tables at the Greenwich 
Reservoir. This will be an 
ongoing project-once a week 
for the next ten weeks 
depending on the weather.  The 
group had a great time painting 
and did a fabulous job-keep up 
the good work guys! 
 
 

 

Quick 16 West Main Street Update-- Walls & ceiliings are painted, bathroom floors are being 
tiled today & fixtures should be in next week.  

The website has the latest pictures & the building will be on the 5/23 tour route with light 
snacks for anyone that wants to take a quick look.  The opening date has been pushed back into 

June, but we’ll be there for the first Imagine Norwalk event.  It’s coming together! 
 

 

CHECK OUT WWW.CHRISTIELANE.COM !  


